
 
 

 

  

 

TO:           Greenheck International Representatives 

FROM: Rashmi Das 
Assistant Marketing Manager, India 

DATE: December 18, 2024 

SUBJECT:     New Year 2025 
 

 
Greenheck’s India corporate office and manufacturing facility will be closed on Wednesday, January 1 in 
observance of the New Year. Greenheck’s India corporate office and manufacturing facility will return to work 
on Thursday, January 2, 2025. 
 

 
December 31st is celebrated as New Year's Eve, marking the final day of the calendar year. It is a time to 
reflect on the past year, celebrate achievements, and set intentions or resolutions for the coming year. The 
occasion is often observed with parties, fireworks, and gatherings, symbolizing a fresh start and hope for a 
prosperous and joyful year ahead. 
 


